
 

 
Community Consultation 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Department is in the process of building three new schools in the Queanbeyan 
area that will commence operation in 2023 to cater for local population increases.  
 
• A New High School in Jerrabomberra 
• A New High School in Bungendore 
• Googong Public School 
 
Each of these schools will require an intake area and be the designated local school 
for students residing in that area. The development of these intake areas has flow on 
effects on neighbouring schools. 
 
The Department has commenced consultation with the community regarding the 
intake areas for all schools. 
 
The current proposed intake areas can be found at the following address: 
https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/ 
 
To facilitate this process of consultation, please see the link below to an online form 
which will allow members of the local community to provide feedback to the 
Department. Any feedback already received will also be considered. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/efXnKLzpmk 
 
The form will be open until 5:00pm Friday 8 April 2022. 
 
It will be important for the Department to consider the matters raised and respond 
to the community in a timely manner to enable parents to enrol their children in 
their local school and have children participate in transition to school activities. 
 
The Department will not have the capacity to respond to individual people as the 
preparation of this would delay the process, however, the NSW Department of 
Education will communicate to the community through the Schools and the local 
Parents and Citizens Associations. 
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